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March 6, 2014
Dear Community Member

We would appreciate your support of Lowrie Primary School PTA by donating and item or gift certificate to our 2014 auction.  Generous local and regional donations provide the funds for improved technology and enrichment instruction to enhance our student’s scholastic experience (ex. an Artist in Residence, Technology Instructor, visual media, etc.).  

Lowrie Primary School opened in 2012. It is a public school which serves more than 400 Pre-Kindergarten – fifth grade students in Wilsonville, OR.  Lowrie PTA serves with the purpose of celebrating, strengthening, and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community.

The Lowrie auction will be a bi-annual event and is the school’s and PTA’s largest fundraiser.  This is our kick-off auction event for the school; please help us make it a success for our community and the kids!  The 2014 auction will be at Langdon Farms Golf Club on May 9, 2014 at 6:00pm.  

By making your tax deductible donation to the Lowrie Primary auction, your business demonstrates its commitment to our community by contributing directly to the growth and education of our young citizens.   

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Jamie Goodpaster, Auction Chair

Lowrie Primary PTA

Tax ID#: 45-5417793            
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